
 

1At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

1st March 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Re: Temporary changes this half term 

 
 
This half term I will be attending a variety of courses related to my role as Designated Mental Health and 
Wellbeing Lead as well as her role as Community Link teacher. These will usually occur on a Thursday or Friday 
morning with a few weeks when they are on both mornings. 
 
Whilst I am on the course, the class will be taught by Miss Imbrogino, the class teaching assistant, who knows 
the children well. Other members of school staff will support Miss Imbrogino to ensure that the lessons that I 
have planned are delivered and there is no disruption to our regular routines and timetable. 
 
Please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Powrie or I if you have any further questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Miss Cooper 
 


